
JOURNAL OF FINANCIAL AND QUANTITATIVE ANALYSIS
NOVEMBER 1975

ANNOUNCEMENT

The annual subscription rate to the JFQA for individuals will be $12.50 a year

effective January 1, 1976. This increase will help offset rising costs of publication.

Subscription rate for three years will be $33.00. For foreign mailing, other than

Canada, add $1.00 per year.
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FACULTY: Here is an opportunity to help a good student! CALL TO HIS ATTENTION the

KENNETH L. TPEFFTZS STUDENT AWARD

FOR OUTSTANDING PAPER IN FINANCE

The Western Finance Association invites the submission of papers for the annual

Kenneth L. Trefftzs award. The prize will be awarded to the best paper submitted by a

current undergraduate or graduate student in any college or university. The winning

student will receive:

(a) $150 prize money,

(b) A guaranteed presentation of his or her paper at the 1976 annual meeting of

the Western Finance Association in San Francisco,

(c) Publication in the 1976 Proceedings Issue of the Jourhal of Financial and

Quantitative Analysis.

Papers should be in the area of Finance, especially: Business Finance, Investments,

Banking and Monetary, or International Finance. Related areas such as Insurance, Account-

ing, Economic Capital Theory, etc. might be acceptable if the paper has significant im-

plications for Finance. Papers may be theoretical, empirical, historical, or critical.

There is no specified limit, but they should be of length appropriate for a journal

article. All papers will be judged solely on merit by the awards committee.

Papers should be submitted in triplicate not later than March 30, 1976, to:

Professor John P. Shelton
Graduate School of Management
University of California at Los Angeles
Los Angeles, California 10024

The winning paper will be announced no later than April 30, 1976.
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Visiting Position Available

The Department of Finance, Business Economics and Quantitative Methods is seeking

candidates for a position of visiting professor of finance. Appointments may be made

at any rank. We desire a person with a primary teaching interest in the area of invest-

ments with a strong background in economics and statistics.

As an equal opportunity employer, the department is especially interested in making

the availability of this position known to minorities and women. Candidates should

write to Professor Alfred N. Page, Chairman, at the address below enclosing a vita sheet,

available examples of recent research, and the names of four references of which at least

three should be in academic positions.

Write to: Professor Alfred N. Page, Chairman
Department of Finance, Business Economics
and Quantitative Methods

Graduate School of Business Administration
University of Washington
Seattle, Washington 98195
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